
Release of the Results of Tuition Fees Exemption 

For First Term(Spring Semester) of AY2021[Notification] 

 

 

This is to notify that the results of tuition fees exemption 

for the first term of AY2021 will be released on Tuesday, 

July 13. 

Basically you can receive the result notification at your 

academic service office as usual, but if you receive any 

instructions from your office, you need to follow it. 

 

Tuition payments of those who get results of Partial 

exemption or Non-exemption will be made on Tuesday, July 

27 by bank transfer. Those who haven’t registered bank 

transfer payments shall pay tuitions by using an attached 

transfer slip by Friday, July 30. 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 2021 

Division of Student Welfare,  

Department of Student Affairs  


